
FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

Well, the Easter break 
is upon us already—it 
seems only a moment 
ago we returned from 
the Christmas break. 
 
We have had a busy 
term with lots of fun 
activities and next 
term looks to be no 
different. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
With only 58 days left 
of the academic year, 
when we return after 
Easter,  we have a LOT 
to fit into those days. 
 
We have a number of 
sporting events to 
mention. 
Just last week, year 4 
participated in an    
inclusive sport festival 
and were brilliant.  
Well done Year 4 for 

representing our 
school so well. 
 
Year 4 have also    
commenced (along with 
Year 2) All Stars 
Cricket coaching from 
Northumberland 
Cricket Board. 
There are some very 
good budding       
cricketers within   
these classes. 
 
There are local  
opportunities for the 
children to do more 
with All Stars Cricket 
outside of school.  For 
more information, 
please contact Mrs. 
Reed in the school  
office. 
 
Year 3 have begun 
Rugby coaching with 
All Stars Cramlington 
Rockets rugby League 
club and will  
participate in a       
competition at Astley 
Community High 
School in May—more 

details to follow! 
 
School continues to  
Receive coaching from 
NUFC Primary Stars 
along with lunchtime 
Multi-skills clubs.  The 
children really enjoy the 
sessions delivered by 
NUFC and we are  
grateful to all of the 
external providers for 
their support. 
 
Thanks to these  
providers, our children 
are able to access high  
quality tuition and 
coaching along with 
learning valuable team 
skills and good  
sportsmanship. 
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Making Learning An Adventure 

 Thank you to all of our adult volunteers 
who accompanied us on our visit to the 

Centre for Life. 
The children (and adults!) had an AMAZING day filled 
with science and experiments.  They all came back to 
school buzzing with excitement and ready to carry on 
their science learning within school. 
The children spent the remainder of the week swapping  
classrooms and conducting experiments with teachers  
other than their own. 
There were lots of cola explosions, rocket  
launches, seed helicopter competitions and slimy fun 
being had!  Thank you to all of the staff and    
children for making science week so much fun! 
 



Early warning that  
Friday 24th May will be 
a non-uniform day in 

school. 
We ask that the  
children bring  

chocolate donations to 
school for our Summer 

Fayre. 

Banquet Table 
Winners: 

Non-uniform Day 

Important Dates: 
 

04.04.19 3pm -
School breaks for 
Easter 

05.04.19—TEACHER 
TRAINING DAY 

23.04.19—School 
resumes  

06.05.19—School 
closed—MAY DAY 

24.05.19—Chocolate   
donation Non Uniform 
day 

24.05.19—School 
closes for half-term 

03.06.19—School 
resumes for the  
Children 
 
20.07.18—School 
Closes for Summer 
holiday. 

02.09.19 & 03.09.19 
TEACHER TRAING DAYS 

04.09.19 School resumes 
for the children 

 

 

 
29.03.19—Bradley, Jackson & Sophie NO BANQUET TABLE 

FIRST WEEK BACK 

 

Best Class 

Attendance: 

 

TERMLY 

WINNERS TO BE  

ANNOUNCED 

AFTER EASTER!! 

 

Stars of the Week: 

W/E: 029.
03.19— 

Emily G, Ella, E
mily, 

Elliott, A
dam, Alfie & 

Halen 

 

NO STARS THIS 

WEEK DUE TO  

EASTER ASSEMBLY 

School Meal Reminder 

Should your child wish to change from 
School Meals to Packed Lunches (or 
vice versa) , one week’s notice is  
required. Please advise Mr. Wood in 
the school office of your intent to 
change and he will confirm the first 
available date. 
 
This is due to meals being ordered 
from another kitchen and school being 
required to adhere to the notice    
period for changes. 

Making Learning An Adventure 

Governor News: 
Governors met this week to agree the budget 

for 2019-2020. 
 

We have lots of exciting things to look forward 
to thanks to careful budget management. 

 

Football 
Thank you to the PAF  

Association for agreeing to 
pay this seasons football 

fees. 
We are grateful to them 
for supporting the teams. 

 
We continue to hear great 
things from Mr. Anderson 

about our teams’  
performances and fabulous 

attitudes! 
 

Thank you to all of the 
players and coaches for 

their hard work. 

 

We would like to share some of the 
Parent/Carer comments left at 

Parent/teacher consultation  
evenings……….. 

 
“Anti-bullying—excellent 

policies” 

St Mary’s Church Toy Sale 

Entry is £1 per adult, 50p for under 12s. 

Entry comes with free coffee/tea/juice 

and a cake of your choice. 

Extra refreshments are available 

throughout the event,  

Refreshments donations will be given to 

the church for kindly supporting the 

event for the 6th time! 

  

As usual we will have a fantastic range 

of toys on sale from 50p to £4, as well as 

baby items, books and DVDs, so this is a 

fantastic opportunity for your little one to 

grab a bargain with their pocket  

money). 

All toy sale takings will be kindly donated 

to the school—thank you so much to 

Gillian Barry for arranging this. 

 

There is also a chance to win some 

great raffle prizes! 


